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ATTN:  Vincent Williams

I have made several changes to 2007 LRB−3655/2 clarifying the application of the
registration fee.  Specifically, the draft allows counties and municipalities to impose a
registration fee on animal−drawn vehicles which are customarily kept in a county or
municipality.  Please let me know if this formulation is incorrect.

In addition, I have attached to the paper copy of this draft a copy of a Department of
Transportation technical memo that was provided pursuant to the 2005 version of this
bill, 2005 Assembly Bill 889.  As stated in the memo, the placement of this material in
ch. 341, stats., is somewhat incongruous.  If you wish to make changes responsive to
DOT’s concerns, I can draft a section similar to s. 341.35, stats., for inclusion in ch. 66,
stats.  Please let me know if you wish to make any further changes.
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